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David Dall’Alba 
26 Catherine Street 
Malanda  Q  4885 
Ph:  0740965289 
Email: eachamhardware@bigpond.com 
 
 
15 October 2015 
 
Research Director 
Infrastructure, Planning & Natural Resources Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld  4000 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
 
As a young tradesman and Australian, I was coached and coaxed by my parents 
and successive governments to work hard, save what you could and invest for 
the future. This would enable myself to provide for my retirement years and to 
avoid relying on the age pension. 
 
I now find after years of doing just that, that I am faced with an illegal 
competitor in the taxi market that is devaluing my investment and taking away 
the investment I am relying on to support myself in my retirement years. 
   
This bill being presented to parliament needs to be enacted on behalf of the 
family investors like myself, the operators and all those employed within the 
industry. We don’t need the Queensland government to change the rules to 
suit Uber. We need Uber to conform to the rules that have kept the 
Queensland Taxi Industry one of the most recognised leaders in Australian 
transport. 
 
Thank you 
David Dall’Alba 
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